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FESTIVE CELEBRATIONS 2012. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Royal Liverpool Philharmonic Orchestra, along with local choirs from schools and the  
community will be performing once again in Halewood This will take place on the evening of 
Thursday 13th December 2012 at the Halewood Centre for Learning. Tickets will be on general 
sale from the Centre for Learning, and at the New Hutte Neighbourhood Centre in Lichfield 
Road, from 19 November 2012 onwards. The cost of the tickets are £10, and £5 concessions 
(Over 60, Under 16 and student). The show is being funded by a number of partners including 
the Town and Borough Councils. 
 
This is just one of a number of events that will be taking place in Halewood in the period leading 
up to Christmas. There are two pantomimes, (Puss in Boots) being performed by Hurricane 
Promotions at the Arncliffe Centre on Friday 30 November 2012 at 6 p.m., and at New Hutte 
Neighbourhood Centre on Saturday 1 December 2012 at 2 p.m. Tickets cost £2 each, and will 
include a drink, crisps and a selection box. These performances are once again funded by the 
Town Council.  

The Mayor of Halewood Town Council, fellow elected Members, and staff would 
like to wish all residents of Halewood, a Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year. 



Town Councillors by Ward 
North Ward— Cllrs Mrs S.Powell, T.Powell, 

K.Dalton & Ms E.Finneran  
West Ward— Cllrs N.Hogg, R.Swann, T.Fearns & 

G.See 
South Ward— Cllr Ms C.Harris, Ms M.Grant, 

P.Corkill & A.Harvey. 

 
Councillors Surgeries 

 
For details of the latest Councillors surgery dates, please contact the Halewood Town 

Council Admin Offices on 0151 443 2063.  

OUR ADDRESS 
 

Halewood Town Council 
District Offices, 1st Floor, The Halewood 

Centre, Roseheath Drive, Halewood, Knowsley, 
Merseyside, L26 9UH. 

Phone;  0151 –443 –2063 Fax;  0151-443-2064 
E-mail john.green@halewoodtowncouncil.gov.uk 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Friday 21 September 2012, the Mayor of Halewood staged a Charity evening at the  
Hollies Hall, where the Irish Guards Singers performed to a sell out audience. The profit 
from the evening, just over £800, was split equally between the Irish Guards Singers to-
wards a number of Forces Charities, and also to the Mayors’ Fund to be distributed to local 
good causes. The Mayor would like to thank all those local residents who supported the 
event, and the worthy causes, and the Town Council hope to organise such events in the fu-
ture. 

Halewood Centre for Learning, (and Funded by the Town Council), are performing two  
pantomime performances entitled “Jack & The Beanstalk”. These will take place on Tues-
day 18th, and Wednesday 19th December 2012, at 6:30 p.m.  Tickets will be available 
from the Centre for Learning, and cost £2.50 each. 

ARNCLIFFE CENTRE NEW YEARS EVE EXTRAVAGANZA! 
 
The Arncliffe Centre will be hosting a New Year’s Eve Party, on 31 December 2012, tickets 
are £10 each with a late bar, and an artist and a disco. Why not come along and celebrate  
entering 2013 in your local community centre? Tickets will be on sale from the Town  
Council and the Arncliffe Centre from Monday 12 November 2012  and restricted to first 
come first served.  


